
It’s scholarship season again here at Holy Cross! 

Scholarship applications will be on the table in the 

Narthex and are also available on the Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

website.  Please pick one up if you or someone you know might be 

interested, or call Janet in the office if you’d like one mailed to you or 

someone you know.  We do not yet know how many 

scholarships will be awarded this year or the amount of each scholar-

ship.  The committee will be meeting soon to discuss these and other 

issues.  The current deadline to submit completed scholarship 

applications is May 15th. 



Worship and Discussion 

Please join us Sunday, April 24th 
at 10:00am for the second Sunday 
of Easter with a service of the 
word, led by your Transition 
Team.  We will be discussing the 
Living Lutheran 
article that was handed out last 
month. 

If you are feeling ill or 

unable to attend, you can worship 
at home with our email blast 
attachment.  You can also view a 
recording of the service on our 
YouTube channel at: 
https://www.youtube.com/
channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-
jcI8jRhOQ. 

Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, April 21st—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday, April 24th—Worship in the sanctuary, 10:00am. 

Tuesday, April 26th—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am. 

Thursday, April 28th—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday, May 1st—Worship in the sanctuary with Pastor Curtis Zieske at 10:00am. 

Tuesday, May 3rd—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am; Leadership Team 12:00 noon. 

Thursday, May 5th—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday—May 8th—Worship in the sanctuary with Pastor Curtis Zieske. 

Tuesday, May 10th—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am; Property Committee meeting, 10:00am; Finance 

Committee meeting, 6:30pm. 

Thursday , May 12th—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

A Big Thank You! 

Thanks are in order for all of you who 

brought potted flowers in for decorating 

the chancel and cut flowers for our 

cross. 

Also, a shout goes out to all who have 

contributed to the Teacher Appreciation 

Fund for Washington Elementary. 

Covid-19 Test Kits Available 

We have many at home Covid-19 

test kits available, thanks to a 

kind donation from Casa Infantil.  

Please come in to the office and 

pick them up if you are in need. 
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